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 Are You Ready for ‘Penny Wars?’ 





Beginning Monday, January 23 and running Friday, February 10, you are challenged to participate in Penny Wars, a fundraiser in conjunction with the Holy Cross Harvest Food Drive to benefit the Food Bank of Northern Indiana. 





Here’s How It Works: �


Divide your office into teams. Teams can be broken up any way (by floor, department, men vs. women, etc.)


Your team goal is to collect as many pennies as possible toward your total. Each penny you collect is worth one positive point. 


Your team can also collect “silver” coins — nickels, dimes, and quarters — that you can then use to sabotage competing teams. Nickels deduct 5 points from your challengers’ point totals, dimes deduct 10 points, and quarters 25 points.


Checks can be used but they are considered “silver” coins – so remember to put it in the other team’s container.


The #1 rule is to have fun!  The competition is for bragging rights only. 


You can attempt to sabotage as many competing teams as you like.





Please Note: 





Every $1 collected will provide up to 7 meals.


Checks may be used for “silver” coins and should be made out to “Food Bank of Northern Indiana”.


We’d love photos of your fundraising efforts. Please e-mail them to harvest@nd.edu. 











